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Dear {Name of NCCCP Grantee – Director and Manager},

CDC’s DCPC has contracted with RTI to assess the implementation of the DP15-1501 Cancer Survivorship program.  The assessment will explore: 

1. Grantees’ increased knowledge of cancer survivor needs and gaps
2. Increased utilization of surveillance data to inform program planning by providers and other coalition members
3. Enhanced partnerships that can facilitate and broaden program reach

As part of this assessment, we will be asking you to participate in a 20-minute web-based survey as well as a 1.5-hour telephone interview.  There will be two rounds of data collection, approximately one year apart.  In each wave, we will begin with the web-based survey and conclude with the telephone interviews.  Your participation is extremely valuable, and your responses will be stored in a secure folder on the RTI network.  Should you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me at (919) 541-1248 or nsarris@rti.org .


Sincerely, 

Nikie Esquivel
RTI International


